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Ref.: SCBD/IMS/NP/ET/FV/DM/91804          16 August 2024 

 

NOTIFICATION 

Extension of deadline: Online Training Course on Knowledge Management for Biodiversity          

20 August - 20 September 2024    

 

Dear Sir or Madam,  

Reference is made to notification 2024-076, dated 25 July 2024, inviting Parties to nominate one 

representative to participate in the online course on Knowledge Management for Biodiversity (KM4B). 

  The Secretariat wishes to thank Parties that have submitted nominations and to invite those who 

have not yet done so to submit their nominations as soon as possible. The Secretariat also wishes to inform 

Parties that the deadline to submit nominations has been extended to 19 August 2024. As communicated 

in the aforementioned notification, nominees who successfully complete the online course will be invited 

to attend one of the in-person regional KM4B workshops. 

  In addition, please note that we have opened up registration for the course in order to allow more 

people to benefit from it.  Accordingly, we would like to request you to encourage other government 

officers and stakeholders in your country, who are working in the field of biodiversity data, information 

and knowledge management to register for the course by completing the online form available at: 

https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_vKMeZkepQoGzVty9Zu-stQ#/registration .  

Thank you for your continued support to the work of the Convention and its Protocols. 

Please accept, Sir, Madam, the assurances of my highest consideration.  

 

(Signed) Astrid Schomaker  

Executive Secretary 
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